Virginia Village Condominium Owners Association Open Board of Directors Meeting Wednesday, January 25, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 6:30. All Board members were present.

An update on all the repairs on the walkways was given with an estimate of how much more was necessary.

The results of the recent termite inspection were also discussed. There was some discussion of new signs of termites and a follow-up with the termite company was promised.

It was announced that the pool will be drained and re-plastered before the end of March to have it ready for the season.

It was also announced that there will probably be an assessment to finance future repairs and that this will be the main topic of the annual meeting to be held on March 22nd.

The open meeting was adjourned with an executive session to follow.